
 

 

Annual pricing proposal statement of compliance 

 

 

 

I, Renate Vogt, General Manager Regulation, confirm that the below statements are true and correct. 

 

 

 

 

                                     31 March 2023 

                                                                                                                          
[signature]               [date] 
  














